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30.9.21 
Dear Parents, 
 
During this term our school has been given the amazing opportunity to work with the ‘Carlisle Cathedral 
Outreach Programme’. This is an exciting opportunity where a member of the Cathedral Outreach Team, 
comes into school every Thursday for an hour to teach the children different singing styles and songs.  The 
singing tutor will be working with the children in Years 5 and 6. (Oak Class) 
 
The programme will conclude with an evening concert at Carlisle Cathedral on Thursday 9th December 
2021 at 6p.m. At the concert, the children will perform with other schools from the Carlisle area plus the 
Cathedral Cantata Choir.  You will have the opportunity to watch your child in the concert, they will 
perform the songs they have practised during the term and show off their singing talents! 
 
Nearer the time we will give you information about tickets, practices and travel.   
 
This is an exciting opportunity for your child! Please put this date in your diary. 
 
You may remember in 2020 the children took part in this programme but due to the first ‘National 
Lockdown’ they never got a chance to perform at the Cathedral!  Fingers crossed that this time they get the 
chance.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs D. Maxwell 
Head Teacher  
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